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9th March 2023 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

The Upper Five and Upper Sixth D&T projects are starting to come along well. As the groups are bigger 

this year, I would like to offer time in the DT workshop at weekends for the students to complete some 

stages of their projects. If your daughter can attend, I am opening the DT workshop on several weekends 

during March / April to allow a suitable time for them to come in.  

Saturday 11th / Sunday 12th March 

Saturday 25th / Sunday 26th March 

Saturday 1st / Sunday 2nd April 

from 9.00 – 12.00 on each day.   

There is time remaining for all projects to be completed during lessons. This extra time is just to allow 

space for projects to be assembled, painted, and allowed to dry. 

To allow for space in the workshop please can your daughter only arrange to attend on one or two of the 

sessions.  

Mr Smith and / or Mrs Smith will be in attendance during the mornings to help the projects come 

together. 

If they can attend, please can your daughter discuss with me at school or notify me via email or on 

Teams. 

Please be aware that attendance is entirely voluntary and completion of their project during these 

times does not affect their final grade in any way. 

Yours sincerely, 

J. Smith  

Mr Smith 

Head of Design Technology 

 

 


